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May 8, 2024
46th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Cambodia
Delivered by Ms. Nelli Petrosyan, Human Rights Officer

President,

Armenia welcomes the delegation of Cambodia to its fourth UPR and thanks for the presentation of the national report. 
Armenia welcomes Cambodia’s implementation of the National Action Plan on the Reduction of Child Labour and the Elimination of the Worse Forms of Child Labour. 
We encourage Cambodia to continue its child-protection related policies and would like to recommend considering ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure.
We also would like to recommend ratifying the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.
We wish Cambodia a successful UPR review.

I thank you. 
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